
State of Florida 
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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: June 6, 2014 _,/ 

TO: 

FROM: 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk ~ ~ 

Catherine S. Beard, Public Utility Analyst II, Office of Telecommunications ~ 

Shalonda M. Hopkins, Research Assistant, Office of the General Counsel ~ 'P\ 
RE: Docket No. 140083-TX - Request for approval of transfer and name change on 

Certificate No. 5337 from Kenarl Inc. d/b/a Lake Wellington Professional Centre to 
Lake Wellington Professional Centre. 

On April 30, 2014, Kenarl Inc. d/b/a Lake Wellington Professional Centre (Lake 
Wellington) sent staff a letter stating it would like to withdraw its application for Transfer of 
Authority of Certificate No. 5773. That letter stated the wrong Certificate Number because the 
numbers were transposed. The correct Certificate No. is 5337. Lake Wellington provided staff 
with a corrected letter. The corrected letter is attached to this memo. Please add the attached 
documentation to the docket file. 

There are no pending issues that need to be addressed by the Commission. Pursuant to 
Seetion--2liiC.2:tt(4)-~ the Administrative Procedures Manual, this docket may be 
r~dministratively closed. ) 
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A GREAT HOMETOWN 
Council 
Bob Margolis. Mayor 
John Greene, Vice Mayor 
Mall Willhite, Councilman 
Howard K. Coates, Jr., Councilman 
Anne Gerwig, Councilwoman 

May 29,2014 

Re: Application for Transfer of Authority Certificate No. 5337; Docket Number 140083-TX 

Carlotta Stauffer 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Stauffer, 

Manager 
Paul Schofield 

At this time, the Village of Wellington would like to withdraw the application for Transfer of Authority 
of Certificate No. 5337 currently listed on Docket Number 140083-TX. 

No further action is needed for this application and we thank you for your time and consideration. 

Please let me know if any further information or documentation is needed to complete this task. 

Respectfully, 

~~ 
Tanya Quickel 
ChiefFinancial Officer 
Village of Wellington 
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